
TOWN OF CORTLANDVILLE 

 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 

 

 

Please take notice that the Town Board of the Town of Cortlandville will be conducting a Special 

Meeting on Thursday, December 10, 2020 at 4:00 pm.   The purpose of the meeting is to discuss 

the Empire State Development (ESD) Grant to the Town in the amount of $862,000 and the 

Town Hall procedures with regard to Covid-19.  The meeting agenda will be posted on the 

Town’s website prior to the meeting. 

  

The meeting will be held electronically via conference call/video conference instead of a public 

meeting open for the public to attend in person.  Members of the public may listen to or view the 

Town Board Meeting live by registering in advance for this meeting.  To register in advance for 

this meeting visit: 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYlcOupqzopGdOvi9MRtqVFvBHeXA1KmiPZ  

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

meeting.  A direct link to register is also available on the Town's website: cortlandville.org 

 

Minutes of the Cortlandville Town Board Meeting will be transcribed and posted on the Town’s 

website. 

  

Dated: December 8, 2020     Kristin Rocco-Petrella, RMC 

Town Clerk 

Town of Cortlandville 

 

 

http://cortlandville.org/

